
 

Maths   
Year 1 will begin by exploring numbers to 10. 

They will read and write numbers in words and 

numerals, comparing and ordering them. 

Year 2 will begin by exploring numbers and 

place value before developing their skills of 

addition and subtraction. 

You will soon receive your child’s username 

and password for Mathletics. Please try to 

log on as often as possible to enable your 

child to achieve awards and certificates. 

 

Science 
The children will be learning to identify and 

name a range of plants and trees. We will learn 

about evergreen and deciduous trees and how 

they differ. We will then learn about animals 

and whether they are carnivores, omnivores or 

herbivores and what these mean. As part of our 

lessons, we will be learning  

new scientific vocabulary  

and investigating by 

asking   

and answering questions. 

English 
This half term our main text will be Supertato. 

We will be using different aspects of the story 

to inspire the children to produce their own 

writing in different genres. We will also be 

focussing on lots of grammar skills using our 

Grammarsaurus curriculum. Daily reading and 

phonics will develop their 

reading and spelling skills.  

Please ensure 

your child 

reads every day. 

PSHE 
We will be developing our class rules and 

helping the children understand the value their 

role has in the contribution to school life. We 

will be using our 1 Decision PSHE curriculum.  

RE 
Our RE topic will explore the idea of belonging 

and caring. The children will discuss and learn 

about things people care about and how we 

demonstrate care. 

Geography 
We will be learning how to be geographers and 

conducting a local fieldwork study 

to find out more about our local 

area. We will look at rural and 

urban areas. 

History 
We will be finding out about The Gunpowder 

plot.  Through this unit, we will look at what 

happened, who was involved and the important 

places linked to the plot.  We will use historical 

sources to find out about the past just like real 

historians.  We will finish by looking at how this 

event is remembered today. 

PE 
The children will be developing their dancing 

skills with the theme of ‘Growing’. Outdoor PE 

will focus on jumping and how to be a champion 

jumper. Please ensure children wear kit in line 

with school policy and have earrings 

removed. 

Music 
The children will be listening to and talking 

about music. They will sing and use  

percussion to explore music. We will  

also be practising songs for our 

Harvest celebration assembly. 

Computing 
We will be working on basic computing skills and 

how to be more independent at logging on and 

saving work. We will learn about online safety 

and keeping passwords safe. Some of our 

computing work will be linked to art this term. 

Art 
We will be looking at the work of 

Julian Opie, a contemporary artist 

whose work is cartoon like. The children will 

look at his work and produce their own portrait 

in his style using a computer programme. 
 


